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Pumpkin Patch 2019

Saturday, October 19
& Sunday, October 20
11 a.m. - 4 p.m. both days

Dear Friends, 

October is right around the corner, and planning for our Annual Pumpkin Patch is in full 
swing at the Nature Discovery Center!

• two full days of fall festval fun, a chance to increase your visibility for a low booth rental    
   fee of just $100. 

• tables and chairs may be rented from us for a small fee, or you can bring your own. 

Please fill out our Vendor Registraton Form to reserve booth space. Be sure to let us know 
if you’ll be here one or both days and whether you’d like us to rent tables/chairs for you. 
Vendor booths will be located throughout the park.  

Mail your form and payment to: 

Nature Discovery Center, 7112 Newcastle, Bellaire, 77401, Attention: Anne Eisner

There are two parking lots available for vendor parking, the main parking lot by the Nature 
Discovery Center off Newcastle Street, and the Evergreen Pool parking lot on the south side 
of Evergreen Street. Side street parking is also available. 

If you have any questons, please feel free to contact me:

Anne Eisner, Pumpkin Patch Coordinator 
Phone 713-667-6550 
Email aeisner@naturediscoverycenter.org

Thanks, and we hope you can make it!


